

The Adventures of Mia and Her Family

Mia is a young girl. She is 12 years old. She lives in a small house with her family. Her family is big and happy. Mia has a brother, a sister, and her parents.

Her brother's name is Jack. He is 15 years old, and he loves soccer. Jack wants to be a soccer player. Her sister's name is Lily. She is 9 years old. Lily likes to draw pictures. She wants to be an artist.

Mia's father is Mr. Brown. He is a teacher. He teaches math at school. Mia's mother is Mrs. Brown. She is a doctor. She helps people every day.

One sunny morning, Mia's family decides to go to the park. Jack takes his soccer ball, Lily brings her drawing book, and Mia takes her favorite storybook.

At the park, they meet their neighbors, Mr. and Mrs. Smith. Mr. Smith is a baker. He makes delicious cakes. Mrs. Smith is a nurse. She works in the hospital.

Mia, Jack, and Lily play with their neighbors' children. They laugh and have fun. When the sun goes down, they all go home. Mia feels happy. She loves her family and her friend



Reading Comprehension Exercise

1. How old is Mia?

- a) 15
- b) 12
- c) 9

2. What does Jack want to be?

- a) A teacher
- b) A doctor
- c) A soccer player

3. What does Lily bring to the park?

- a) A drawing book
- b) A soccer ball
- c) A storybook

4. Who is a doctor in Mia's family?

- a) Mr. Brown
- b) Mrs. Brown
- c) Mr. Smith

5. What does Mr. Smith do?

- a) He is a teacher
- b) He is a baker
- c) He is a doctor

6. Where does Mia's family go?

- a) To the school
- b) To the park
- c) To the hospital





English for children



2. Choose and write the correct option (personal pronoun, possessive adjective, or possessive pronoun):

- (He / His / Him) is my father. (___) name is John.
- This is my brother. (He / His / Him) works as a doctor. This bag is (his / him / he).
- Maria is my sister. (She / Her / Hers) likes to play the piano. That guitar is (her / hers / she).
- (They / Them / Their) are my grandparents. (___) house is very big.
- My cousin is an engineer. (He / His / Him) loves (his / he / him) job.
- (We / Our / Us) love spending time together as a family. (___) favorite activity is watching movies.
- That's my uncle. (He / His / Him) is a pilot. This car is (his / he / him).
- Anna is my aunt. (She / Her / Hers) works in a hospital. This stethoscope is (her / hers / she).
- I am a student. This notebook is (mine / my / I).





English for children



3. Look at the following words and translate them into Spanish.

1. Belt

2. Bow tie

3. Cap

4. Flip flop

5. Glove

6. Hair clip

7. Handbag

8. Handkerchief

9. Hat

10. Headband

11. Jacket

12. Jean

13. Leather jacket

14. Purse

15. Raincoat





English for children



4. Complete the sentences with the correct personal pronoun and possessive adjective.

This is Tom. ____ is a doctor. ____ patients always thank him.

My brother and I love football. ____ play every weekend. ____ team is very good.

Sarah and Emma are sisters. ____ mother is a nurse. ____ work is very hard.

This is Mr. Brown. ____ is an engineer. ____ projects are very famous.

I have a dog. ____ name is Max. ____ is very playful.

Kate is a teacher. ____ students respect her. ____ lessons are always interesting.

My cousins live in Paris. ____ love the city. ____ apartment is near the Eiffel Tower.

We are a big family. ____ house is in the countryside. ____ love it.

John is an artist. ____ paintings are amazing. ____ works in a studio.



English for children



5. First listen to the audio then write the word you heard.





















